
Members, 

Our Plant Chairs and Shop Stewards at Textron Aviation Inc. are 

currently distributing Text Messaging Authorization Cards. If you 

wish to receive negotiation updates via text messaging, please fill out 

the authorization card and return it to your Shop Steward and/or 

Plant Chair by Friday, July 19, 2024. Thank you. 

PLEASE PRINT LEGIBLY. 
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